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Goose Creek, SC – An ill-placed beer bottle can break the bonds of apathy and convert many a passerby into a dedicated environmentalist.  South Carolina has no “bottle law”  (a mandatory state-wide deposit on all beverage containers), and, as a result, the roadsides are awash in litter.  At least it seems that way to the passing motorist.  Here in Goose Creek, a national treasure is being ruined by mindless litterbugs.
Years ago, a county road was constructed through Goose Creek Swamp.  This swamp is a valuable national resource because it contains small floating islands which move around daily due to forces created by wind and tidal currents within the swamp.  These islands have trees and shrubs and vary in size up to one half acre.  The movement of the islands is considerable.  I have seen islands in the morning which are out of view by late afternoon.  It is alleged by locals (not sure if this is true) that the only similar phenomenon in the world is in the Okefenokee Swamp in Georgia.  What I can say for certain is that Goose Creek has the only floating islands I have seen!
The problem is that motorists on the highway through this unique swamp have thrown countless beverage cans and bottles into the water.  Some sink, some are carried away by currents, but many become visibly mired in the ecosystem of the swamp.  Local political leaders seem unfazed by this ongoing ruination of their treasure.  To date, no significant effort has been made to protect this magnificent swamp from human attack.
I thought you might like to know.
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